
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 
Commission de la sécurité publique 
 
SPVM POLICY ON STREET CHECKS 
 

PUBLIC MEETING TO ADOPT RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
From July 2020 to September 2020, the Commission de la sécurité publique (CSP) held a public 
consultation on the SPVM policy on street checks (Politique sur les interpellations policières du 
SPVM). 
 
The CSP would like to advise interested parties that it will be adopting its recommendations at a 
virtual public meeting to be held as follows:  
 
DATE AND TIME:  Friday, February 26, 2021, at 1 p.m. 
 

By videoconference 

A link to view a livestream of the session will be available on the day of 
the meeting at ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation. 

 
During the meeting, CSP members will read and adopt the recommendations submitted to the 
administration. Time will then be allotted for the reading of questions and comments from the 
public, as well for CSP member responses, when necessary. 
 
DRAFT RECOMMENDATIONS 

The draft recommendations to be adopted by the CSP will be available (in French) on the 
consultation webpage at  ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation, as of 9 a.m. on the day of the 
meeting. 
 
HOW TO TAKE PART  

To provide people with an opportunity to take part in the public discussion, an online form (in 
French) for submitting questions and comments will be available between 9 a.m. and 12 p.m. 
noon, on Friday, February 26, 2021, on the consultation webpage at 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation. 

 

The public meeting will also be livestreamed and archived on the Ville de Montréal YouTube 
page. 
 
INFORMATION:   Service du greffe 

Division du soutien aux commissions permanentes, aux conseils 
consultatifs et au bureau de la présidence du conseil 
155, rue Notre-Dame Est, Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1B5 
Telephone: 514 872-3770 
Fax: 514 872-5655 

commissions@montreal.ca | ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation | @Comm_MTL 
 
 

PUBLICATION DATE: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2021 – THE GAZETTE 


